NOTE OF THE SPECIAL MEETING OF THE ANTI-CORRUPTION COMMISSION 8 NOVEMBER, 2013 – 2:00pm CONFERENCE ROOM, COMMISSIONS SECRETARIAT

COMMISSION MEMBERS PRESENT:

Commissioner of Police David Baines Chairman
Sir Peter Allen Member
Leonard Ebanks Member
Auditor General Alastair Swarbrick Member
Complaints Commissioner Nicola Williams Member

APOLOGIES: N/A

SECRETARIAT MEMBERS PRESENT:

Deborah Bodden Manager

Presentation by UCCI Re: 2014 Conference

The Co-Chair of the Planning Committee for the UCCI 2014 Conference: Toward a Corruption-Free Caribbean: Ethics, Values, Trust and Morality requested a meeting with the members of the Anti-Corruption Commission. The purpose of the meeting was to provide the ACC members with an overview of the proposed conference topics and give them the opportunity to provide feedback with regards to the presenters, conference details, paper submissions, attendance and sponsorship. In attendance at the meeting was Dr. Livingston Smith (Co-Chair of the Planning Committee for the 2014 Conference), Pat Ebanks (Co-Chair of the Planning Committee for the 2014 Conference), Dr. Stephanie Cooper and Billy Adam (friend of UCCI).

The Chairman indicated that the ACC is not in a position to provide financial sponsorship to the Conference however members tentatively agree to participate in a 1½ hour plenary session during the Conference (19-21 March. 2014) in order to educate attendees about what the ACC does, how it functions and how it contributes to safeguarding the community.

David Baines CHAIRMAN

ANTI-CORRUPTION COMMISSION